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The CarolinaEast Foundation recognizes that 
the medical strength of this community is in 
large part a result of the skilled and caring 
doctors who have chosen to make Eastern 
North Carolina their home and practice 
medicine here. Committed physicians make 
our community stronger and better. Please 
consider honoring a local physician this 
Doctor’s Day, March 30th, through a gift to 
the CarolinaEast Foundation. We will share 
your personal message with the doctor 
you designate. Gifts can be made online at 
CarolinaEastFoundation.com. 
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DOCTOR’S DAY
REMEMBERING SWEET

DYLAN QUICK
It was an unbelievable 
honor, that the entire 
CarolinaEast family 
will remember for-
ever, to assist Dylan 
and his family during 
his cancer journey. 
Dylan brightened the 
world with his smile 
and left a mark on the 
hearts of all that were 
lucky enough to know 
him. Rest In Peace 

sweet Dylan. We will always remember your kind 
spirit. Dylan Quick, 11.30.1999 – 1.23.2019.
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DINING OUT

AGAINST CANCER
Please consider 
Dining Out on 
Tuesdays in March 
in support of the 
SECU Comprehensive 
Cancer Center. Twenty 
nine local restaurants 
have committed to a 
percentage of their 
proceeds on Tuesdays 

in March to be donated to the SECU Comprehensive 
Cancer Center. Thank you to the participating 
restaurants. To see participating restaurants, please 
go to cancercentergive.org.

On February 18th, CarolinaEast Health System 
employees proudly announced the results of the 
rescheduled 2018 employee campaign. Over 
$450,000 was raised by the employees of the 
Health System through the campaign that was 
rescheduled to late January due to Hurricane 
Florence. Many of the employee donors were 
significantly affected personally by Hurricane 
Florence. The selfless giving through this 
campaign is an amazing testament to the quality 
of human beings that work for CarolinaEast.
Thank you CarolinaEast employees.  

HEALTH SYSTEM

SPOTLIGHT


